
 
 
 
 INFORMATION TO PROPOSERS 
    CA & Special Inspection for  
              Auke Bay Elementary School Renovation 
  (C3) RFP No. E12-265 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
ISSUED BY:   City and Borough of Juneau  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  
   155 South Seward Street  
   Juneau, Alaska 99801 
  
   

 
The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php   
 

 
INFORMATION TO PROPOSERS 

 
 
The Pre-Construction Meeting for this project will be held on Monday, May 21, 2012 at 3:00 p.m. 
in the Auke Bay Elementary School Library.  Anyone interested in the meeting is welcome to 
attend.    
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